
 

   

 

 

 

Dear neighbour, 

Over the next 30 years, it is expected that an extra 130,000 people will call South Auckland 

home. In preparation for the future growth of the area, the New Zealand Upgrade Programme is 

funding the development of three new railway stations between Papakura and Pukekohe.   

The Drury Rail Stations project is part of the $1.5 billion investment to improve the resilience 

and efficiency of rail in Auckland. 

What we are doing:  

As you may be aware, our upcoming Drury Railway Station is going to be located at the site of 

250 Great South Road, Drury. Before construction begins in early 2024, we need to complete 

some enabling works. We expect this work to begin from Sunday 3 December 2023.  

Our contractors, Green Way Ltd, will begin by removing the two properties located at 250 Great 

South Road. The building removal will begin on Monday 4 December and take approximately 

eight days to complete.  

Once removed, our contractors John Holland will 

prepare this site for future construction. This 

involves excavating a section of the site, on both 

sides of the railway tracks, to prepare for piling 

works.  

We will be installing concrete piles at the 

locations shown on the image in blue for the 

station foundations.  

The piling works will begin in late December and 

is expected to be completed in early Autumn 

2024.  
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How this work affects you 

Between 3 December 2023 and 14 January 2024, our working hours will be Monday to Sunday, 

6am-6pm.  

General construction noise and vibrations, along with increased truck movements, should be 

expected during working hours.  

We will work to minimise dust and any disruption as much as possible and monitor our works to 

ensure they remain within consented limits.  

From 15 January 2024, our general working hours will be Sunday to Friday, 6am-6pm. On 

occasion, we may need to work outside of these hours, but we’ll contact you in advance of any 

scheduled works. 

An approved traffic management plan (TMP) will be in place on Great South Road to allow 

trucks safe access to our site. This will be clearly signposted and will not affect 

resident/business parking spaces.  

An approved TMP will be in place on Flanagan Road. Single lane traffic will be in place for the 

duration of the works and will be clearly signposted.  

Questions or concerns? 

To learn more about our project, please visit our website at www.kiwirail.co.nz/druryrailstations. 

For more information on the upcoming works, or to receive digital updates, please email us at 

contactus@kiwirail.co.nz or call 0800 801 070 extension 43042.  

Thanks for your patience while we carry out this important work. 

The Drury Rail Stations team 
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